
 

 

 
FHP Property Consultants have agreed a pop up with Facebook for their seasonal promotion of local businesses in the 
Nottingham area.  Acting on behalf of private clients, Facebook have taken a pop up for a period of 2 months from 
December through to January as part of their national roll out.  
 
The highly prominent 31 Upper Parliament Street, Nottingham which benefits from strong daily footfall and its proximity 
to the public transport network. 
 
Alan Pearson, Director of FHP commented:- 
 
“It is great to see Facebook continuing to improvise and acquire physical stores to promote local businesses, particularly 
at this time of year and in light of the economic back drop created by the Pandemic, over the last 18 months.  This is a 
highly prominent corner in Nottingham and presented the ideal opportunity to showcase these brands, who will hopefully 
have generated additional turnover during this period of festive trade.” 
 
For further information please contact Alan Pearson on 07876 396005 or email alan@fhp.co.uk. 
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